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Coronavirus Update/School Closing 

Your school has announced a school closing due to the Coronavirus. 

Please refer to the correspondence you have received from the District Administration and 
any updates regarding food service during the closing of schools. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to the cafeteria and school. 

Sincerely, 

Pomptonian Cafeteria Staff 

 

 


